Announcement of College of Music, Mahidol University
4™ Additional Guidelines on Teaching and Learning and Measures to Prevent the
Outbreak of the Coronavirus 2019 (COVID-19)
For 2/2021 Semester

Reference is made to the Announcement of the College of Music, on 3 Additional
Guidelines on Teaching and Learning and Measures to Prevent the Outbreak of the Coronavirus
2019 (COVID-19) For 2/2021 Semester dated February 25, 2022.

In accordance to Mahidol University Announcement on the Extension of the
Prohibition of Mahidol University Premise Use in Salaya Campus under the Announcement on
the Measures to Prevent and Control the Outbreak of the Coronavirus 2019 (COVID-19) (Omicron
Variant) in Nakhon Pathom Province dated March 9, 2022, College of Music is therefore
anhouncing additional guidelines regarding operation, and preventive measures for COVID-as
follows.

1. From March 10, 2022, teaching and learning for all collegiate programs may not be held
on campus. Teachers may teach on-line or apply new teaching and learning methods
that are considered the most appropriate and beneficial to students under the current
circumstances. Examinations during this period will be done online. Related technical
requirements and assessment criteria for the tests or examinations can be adjusted as
appropriate.

2. Activities in YAMP program shall follow guidelines and announcements announced

through YAMP’s normal communication channels.

This announcement enters into effect from the date of this announcement until

otherwise announced.

Please be advised and act accordingly with reference to these guidelines, as well

as constantly follow up with further announcements of College and University.

Announced on March 10, 2022
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